

Ref:J:/CareersTalks15/16 September 2015

Dear Parent,

## **CAREERS TALKS**

We have an evening of Careers Talks scheduled in the school calendar for this term on Thursday 8 October between 4.30pm and 5.30pm. These talks are aimed at students in Year 8 -13 and their parents and will take place in the Old School.

Numbers will be limited and we ask students and parents to sign up in advance and no later than Monday 5 October. We would encourage parents to attend with their son but appreciate that this may not be possible due to the early start time which has been scheduled to accommodate speakers. Students are also welcome to attend by themselves. Drinks will be available in the Old School from 4.15pm. The evening will officially start at 4.30pm.

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the school office by Monday 5 October if you or your son would like to attend. Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Hutchins should you have any questions regarding the content of this email.

Yours sincerely,

J A Dixon

Deputy Headmaster

**S** Hutchins

Careers and Work Related Learning

Stutening.

## <u>Careers Talk For Students and Parents on Thursday 8 October 2015</u> <u>4.30pm – 5.30pm in the Old School</u>

Return to: School Office or email to: <a href="mailto:suzanne.hutchins@kings.lincs.sch.uk">suzanne.hutchins@kings.lincs.sch.uk</a> by Monday 5 October

	Pupil's Name: Form:		
•	I would like to attend the careers talk with my son on Thursday 8 October between 4.30pm and 5.30pm in the Old School	[	]
•	My son will attend the Careers Talk by himself	[	]

## Old School

Time	Presenter	Career	Please tick if you would like to attend
4.30pm – 5.00pm	Mark Sharp Pilot with British Airways	Mark spent the first part of his career flying high performance jets in the RAF. He now works in the commercial sector as a pilot for British Airways.	
5.00pm – 5.30pm	Richard Huddart  Director of the Avenue  Veterinary Centre	Richard is a vet and Director of the Avenue Veterinary Centre in Grantham. The practice employs 9 veterinary surgeons and carries out mostly pet and equine work. Outside the practice he has served as President of the Lincolnshire and District division of the British Veterinary Association for two terms and remains a member of the committee as its Public Relation Officer. He has also served on the committee of the British Veterinary Orthopaedic Association (BVOA) for many years and was its Chairman from 2013 to 2015 (currently Senior Vice Chairman).	